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Flavored inhalants or flavored tobacco products are for profits, not the health of our 

children.  Addicted kids become addicted adults and the cost to Oregonians in health 

care costs will skyrocket. Please see through this marketing scheme and protect our 

children’s health. 

Support HB 3090. 
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